2438 BROADWAY. KANSAS CITY. MO

January 6 - 1941

Mr. Forrest C. Allen,
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Fog:

Back to my desk after a two weeks vacation
and the Xmas holidays.

I am glad to hear you liked the Cerophyl
knife. I hope you didn't rupture too many finger-
nails before you finally got 1t open but do hope
you will have a lot of pleasure out of it.

Looking forward to seeing you and Wishing
you a Very Successful Season and a Prosperous New

Year, 1 am

Sincerely yours,

s m—
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DIVISION OF AMERICAN DAIRIES. INC.



